McKOWNVILLE IMPROVEMENT ASSOCIATION

FIRE HOUSE
McKOWNVILLE, ALBANY, N. Y.

To All Residents Concerned:

The unusually long spell of dry weather prevailing at the
present time has caused many of our streets to become dusty
to the point where it is now a matter which concerns the
community at large. This condition has been discussed by
residents on most streets affected and several reports have
been made to various members of the Board of Directors.

A meeting of the Board of Directors was held at the Fire
House on Tuesday, April 28, and the unanimous oginion of a
mass meeting was adopted. We will, therefore, hold a mass

meeting Wednesday evening, June 5, eight o'clock at the
Fire House.

We feel that everyone in our community should be sufficiently
interested to attend this meeting and while this letter is
mailed to "the man of the house" we do feel that the lady is
even more concerned. She must tolerate the "wave of dust"
day after day and we hope you will bring the lady along with
you to the meeting.

No mere handful of willing workers can be of much assistance
since the community at large must have the opportunity of a
general discussion on this matter, It is really to the
interest of every resident,

The Time - Wednesday Evening 8 o'clock
The Place -~ Fire House

John Feldman
President

Edward L. Stumpf’
Secretary




